
 MOMS CONNECTED:  
A MotherWoman Facilitated 

Support Group 

 

Are you interested in meeting other moms and moms to be? 
 

Are you looking for a supportive and safe space to share your 
journey of motherhood? 

 
Please join us for this free weekly group.  

 

South Bay Early Childhood is now offering a 
welcoming space for pregnant moms, new 

moms, and parenting moms during the first 
year of life to connect, share, and learn.  

 
When: ​Tuesdays 1:30pm-2:30pm (Beginning 12/8/15) 
Where:​ SBEI,148 Warren Street, Lowell  
Contact: ​Kelly Petravicz, M.Ed, CEIS or Marcie Graham, LCSW 
 at 978-452-1736 
(Please call ahead for more information or feel free to drop 
into one of our groups)  
 

 


